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James Brokenshire has today welcomed the latest Labour Market Statistics,
which show continued stability for the Northern Ireland economy.

Secretary of State for Northern Ireland, Rt Hon James Brokenshire MP said:

I welcome today’s Labour Market Statistics which demonstrate
continued stability in the Northern Ireland economy. The number of
people in work has increased, the unemployment rate is at an eight-
year low and the number of people claiming unemployment-related
benefits has fallen by 1,000 in January alone – the tenth
consecutive monthly decrease.

As the UK leaves the EU and forges a new role in the world, this
Government is determined to continue building a stronger economy
and a Northern Ireland that works for everyone.
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